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           24th October 2024 

 

Re: Year 1 ‘WOW’ day on Monday 4th November 

Dear Families, 

To help introduce our new topic for the half term, ‘Toys’, we will be holding a ‘WOW’ day on the 

first day back at school after half term. 

These special days really help to captivate the children, bringing learning to life and creating 

an atmosphere of fun, enjoyment and excitement about the new topic. 

The children will be participating in a range of exciting, different hands on topic-based 

activities, such as investigating toys from the past and playing a range of Victorian playground 

games. 

We also thought it would be lovely for the children to bring one of their favourite toys into 

school. These need to be in a bag labelled with your child’s name and will be kept in the 

classroom cupboard until they are needed. Please do not send in electronic games or any toy 

of great value. 

We are looking forward to finding out what the children love to play with at home! 

Wishing you a lovely half term. 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs E. Anthony  Mr I. Blyth 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

  

 


